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Dear Castle Buffs, 
 
During the summer of 2007 we took both the German River tour and the 
Bavarian tour offered by Castles of the World with Astrid Baur as our tour 
organizer and guide. 
 
We thoroughly enjoyed both tours, which were quite different.  The River 
tour included many fortified medieval castles and we stayed in a variety of 
interesting hotels.  The Bavarian tour focused on the palaces of King Ludwig 
II and his contemporaries, and we stayed at the same delightful inn for the 
duration of the tour. 
 
We found these tours to be very well organized with a good mix of free time 
and planned activities.  Astrid is a wonderful guide – very knowledgeable 
and personable, and she certainly picked wonderful restaurants. 
 
We would highly recommend these tours to you.  If you have specific 
questions you may e-mail us at lpflocke@comcast.net noting “Castle Tours” 
as your subject. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pat and Lee Flocke 
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